
Renton-Harper Periodontics

Procedure for Patient Attendance


We ask patients to follow the procedure below in order to optimise our social distancing measures:


On arriving at the practice:


• Please stay in your car or outside the building until 5 minutes before your appointment time

• Enter the building alone unless it is essential to have someone accompanying you to assist you

• Please bring as little as possible into the building such as coats, bags etc

• Please put on a mask before entering the building

• On entering the building, turn right and reception is directly through the door on your right

• Please use the hand sanitiser provided. Please do not wear gloves.

• A member of staff will ask you a few screening questions and take your temperature 


During your time in the surgery:


• Please note that due to the need to avoid the generation of aerosols, patients are not able to 
rinse and spit. Where necessary we will use our high volume evacuation systems to remove 
excess saliva.


• Once the examination / treatment has been completed, you should replace your mask and you 
will be offered hand sanitiser


On leaving:


• Please please ensure that your face mask is on

• Please use the provided sanitiser again before approaching reception 


If you have any concerns prior to or following your visit, please do not hesitate to contact us :

Email:	 office@perio.co.uk


Tel:	 0117 203 5550


Post: 	 Freepost PERIO



